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On behalf of the management and staff

of the Pharmacy Council of Nigeria, I

bring you warm felicitations and

greetings. I felicitate with our Muslim

Colleagues as they mark the Eid-ul-Fitr

celebration while I equally felicitate

with our Christian colleagues as they

continue the Lenten Fasting which will

culminate in the Easter Celebrations in a

few days' time. I pray that both holy

celebrations will usher our dear  

profession and country into an era of 

unprecedented abundance and prosperity. As we begin the second quarter of this

year today, I would want to enjoin all colleagues to continually work towards

building an industry that we can all be proud of. 

As it is our practice, the senior management of the Council will be embarking on

our quarterly strategic review sessions to evaluate the successes recorded vis-a-vis

our set objectives with a view to taking key learnings from our wins and losses

and taking necessary steps to adjust where necessary so that ultimately, the

profession and by extension the average Nigerian would be the better served.
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COURTESY VISITS

We were honoured to receive several important

delegations at the PCN Head Office during the month of

March:



PCN participated at the Pharma West Africa conference 2025

with the theme: Unlocking the healthcare value chain, the

journey so far. The Chairman of the Organising committee was

Pharm Ahmed I Yakasai FPSN with the keynote delivered by Dr

Abdul Mukhtar, National Coordinator, Presidential Initiative

on unlocking the healthcare value chain. The Registrar was a

special guest at the event while PCN was a mjor partner of the

program

Subsequently, the Registrar then led the PCN delegation to the

Lekki Free Trade Zone on the guidance of Bloom Health. The

objective was to provide regulatory guidance to the officals of

the free trade zone.with respect to the establishment of

Pharmaceutical concerns within the zone. Further to the above,

the Registrar along with his team, had an official tour to the site

of the ongoing construction of the coordinated wholesale

centre (CWC) by City Pharmaceuticals. The team was

conducted round the site by the Chairman, Pharm SIr Nnamdi

Obi. At the end of the tour, City Pharmaceuticals signed an

undertaking to ensure the relocation of the open drug market

in Idumota, Lagos to the CWC in Badia village, Ijora, lagos
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We were pleased to host the House of Representatives Committee on

Healthcare Services for an oversight visit on 26th March 2025. This

engagement provided an important opportunity to discuss the

Council's activities and our contributions to healthcare in Nigeria.

The Committee was quite pleased with the activities of the PCN and

assured the Registrar of continued support of the National Assembly   

As we enter this new month of April and the second quarter of this year, I pray God

answers all our prayers and grants us our hearts desires according to his will for all

stakeholders in the Pharmaceutical industry as individuals, corporate organisations,

associations and the industry as a whole

OVERSIGHT VISIT BY HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES COMMITTEE ON

HEALTHCARE SERVICES


